STATE OF CONNECTICUT

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION COMMISSION

February 28, 1986

Re: PIC 85-277: Chris Powell and the Journal Inguirer vs.
Department of Public Safety of the State of Connecticut

The above captioned matter was withdrawn by the complainant
on February 26, 1985,

Kidere. M Combsisah._

Debra L. Rembowski
Acting Clerk of the Commission
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